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Friday, 22 March 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

What an amazing day yesterday was, the children had a super time (and so did I!).  Huge thanks 

to the LAMBS Charity, the parent’s company who donated, and the PTFA for making this possible. 
 

 

 Terrific Assembly Awards 
 

Well done this week to: 
 

Cherry Class: Izzy for always listening and putting 100% into all she does, and remembering  

  everthing in Science.            

  Lochlan for a great improvement in his reading. 

  Franki for working hard in Maths.    

Maple Class: Ronald for wonderful writing and great results in his spellings tests. 

 Paige for great work on fractions.  

Oak Class:   Scarlett for working realy hard at her spellings. 

  Jasmine for being an enthusiastic participant in class.   
 

Head Team Award:  Sophia for her contributions in Morning Worship.  
 

Lunchtime “Good Manners” Awards:  Zachary & Izzy 
 

Best attendance this week:  Cherry with 93.7% 
 

Housepoints: First – Sapphire (47)  

Second – Emerald (43) 

Third – Ruby (38)  

 Certificates from Home:   Chloe for achieving 2nd place at a gymnastics competition 

     Sienna achieving 5th place in a gymnastics competition 

     Izzy for completing her Octopus 3 certificate at swimming 

     Franki for completing her level 4 in gymnastics 

     India for coming 4th in a gymnastics competition 

     Cal for achieving his 25m swimming badge 

 Birthdays: Lola   
 

 

 Dates for the diary: 
 

Monday, 25 March   House Assemblies 

Thursday, 28 March   9.15am Easter Service in St Michael the Archangel Church 

     11am DAART Graduation  

     Egg rolling competitions 

     3.30pm Friendly football match against Farnsfield 
 

    Break up for Easter 
 

Monday, 15 April    Children return to school for the Summer Term 

     Football club 1st session (Oak Class) 

Wednesday, 17 April  Maple Class Time Travelling in St Michael the Archangel Church

     Maple 1st swimming session 

Thursday, 18 April   Year 6 Boosters 

Friday, 10 May    Class Photographs 



 

Monday, 13 May   Year 6 SATs week 

Friday, 24, May   Break up for Half Term 

Monday, 3 June   INSET Day 

Tuesday, 4 June    Children return to school  

Monday, 10 June   Year 6 Residential to PGL 

Thursday, 27 June   Year 6 Transition Afternoon at Southwell Minster School  

Monday, 1 July   Year 6 Transition Day at Southwell Minster School  

Thursday, 4 July   Sports Day  

Thursday, 11 July   Reserve Sports Day 

Tuesday, 16 July   Summer Performances 2pm & 6pm 

Tuesday, 23 July   Leavers’ Church Service 9.15am  

Friday, 26 July   Leavers’ Assembly in school 9.15am 

     Break up for the Summer Holidays   
 

 DAART Graduation 

On Thursday, 28 March at 11am (just after the Church Service) there is a DAART Graduation 

Assembly in school.  Parents and carers of children in Oak Class are invited to attend. 
 

 Boiled eggs! 

On Thursday, 28 March please can the children bring two boiled eggs to school!   

One of them needs to be already decorated for our Easter Egg competiton, (which the 

Lunchtime Staff will judge at lunchtime!).  There will be a first and a second proze in each class. 

The second egg needs to be hard boiled with the child’s initials on ready to use in our “egg rolling 

competitons”! 
 

 

Daffodil Festival 

On Saturday, 16 March lots of children took part in The ‘Edingley Old School Room, Daffodil 

Festival’.  Maple Class won the best overall desigh for the pot of daffodils, and the following 

children won a prize for entering the drawing competitions: 

Younger age group 

1st Megan 

2nd Thea 

3rd Izzy 

Special mention - Lochlan 

Older age group 

1st Sylvie 

2nd Alexa 

3rd Zachary 
 

Well done to all the children who took part! 
 

 Friendly Football Match 

On Thursday, 28 March our Y5 and Y6 boys are playing a friendly football match against Farnsfield 

School – everyone is welcome to stay and watch the game. 
 

 Summer Term Clubs 

The children will bring home a letter tonight about after school clubs for the first half of the Summer 

Term.  Please complete the slip and return it to the School Office by 9am on Wednesday. 
 

Thank you for your continued support, 
 

AE Speed 
Aly Speed 

Executive Headteacher  


